Margery and her husband moved to Denver about six years ago from New York City. They were
involved with the New York Air Society and became engaged in Denver when they moved.
Margery’s grandfather was treated at National Jewish Health and she has known about the
hospital’s amazing work most of her life. She is a mother of two young children and works in

fundraising.



